











## Hanley St Luke's C of E (Aided) Primary

27th May 2016

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers

Free School Meals for all Pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – Academic Year 16/17 (September)

As you will no doubt be aware from September 2014 free school meals were made available to <u>all</u> pupils irrespective of parental income.

Please find attached a form to register your child for a free school meal. We would like <u>all</u> children to be registered as this provides school with the best funding solution. Any extra funding allows us to provide extra resources for the children which I am sure you will be happy to support.

Please complete and return to school by Friday 24<sup>th</sup> June 2016 so that we can complete the registration process.

Yours sincerely

M. A. Barron

Mr M A Barlow Headteacher